
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
October 19, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Please note that in regard to Ontario Energy Board File No.: EB-2017-0147, the incorrect email address is on file 
for Peter Maddox of the Canadian Propane Association. 
 
Please update the email address to the following, to help ensure that all future correspondence on this issue is 
received: 
 
petermaddox@propane.ca 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
Peter Maddox 
Director, Government Relations, Ontario 
 
 


